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Murray Park Friends




Friends of Murray Park
Notes of meeting held on 13th December 2016 – 7.00pm

At Murrayside Community Centre

Present:  Sue Bird (Chair), Sam Teague IBC, Cllr Bill Knowles, Scott Falteisek (Secretary) and David Lynch (Treasurer)
Apologies: Debbie Owen IBC, Simon Lanning IBC, Cllr Bill Quinton SCC, Glen Thimblethorpe (Vice Chair), Cllr Sarah Barber, Cllr Stephen Connelly and Malcolm and Jenny Ebbs 
Agenda
1. Welcome

2. Minutes of last meeting

3. Updates

4. Priorities

5. AOB and date of next meeting
1. Welcome
ST welcomed everyone.  
2. Minutes of last meeting 

Meeting minutes were deemed acceptable.

3. Updates

	Meetings may now be held every two months.  It has been suggested that the meetings should be held at a new venue in order to attract new members.  A couple of suggestions for new venues included The Oak Cafe on Felixstowe Road and The Salvation Army Hall on Queens Way.  A different time has also been suggested maybe in the morning or afternoon in order to attract new members.  


	Action

ST



	Bids for both new gates and seating have been successful.  The new gates should be installed after the New Year.

	Action
ST

	Applied to John Lewis and Waitrose for Community Funding, believe this scheme to be similar to the one being operated by the Co-Op which is operating at present.

	

	Park patrols are aware of dog fouling problem.

	

	Fence on the King Edward Road Side has been repaired.

	

	Rubber path will be repaired in January.

	ST

	Seeds have been ordered for the wildlife area.  They will be planted before the Spring, Park Rangers will use chemicals to help clear the plot for a clean start without the “Fat Hen” which will have dropped some seeds.  

	ST

	The Information Board for the wildlife area will be designed once we are aware of what wildlife will settle in the area.  It is normal to watch an area for a year to ascertain what species have become established.

	

	David Dowding (Park Ranger) will be attending the February meeting to discuss the Wildlife Area and Information Day.  Local schools have been approached.


	

	Trees that need to be cut at the Northern End of King Edward Road is currently in process.


	

	4. Priorities


	

	The Chair agreed to canvass the current membership list to see who wished to remain on the list, and if so, ascertain their availability for meetings. 

There was also a small list of potential new members which the Chair agreed to contact, while also seeking other new members, again ascertaining their availability.


	SB

SB

	Find out when the deadline is for the Co-Op collection.      
 
	ME

	Fundraising event for the new wildlife area to be combined with a day for dog owners, this could be done through the Suffolk Foundation.  The Ravenswood Dog Walking Consortium could also be contacted.


	SB

ST

	Article in Ipswich Society Magazine this could be linked to the installation of new gates and seating.
	

	
	Action

	Leaflets advertising for new members to be distributed at the next Area Committee meetings on January 18th and March 16th.




	SB

	5  AOB
	

	
	

	Pressure washers to be used on play area fence and dog bins
	ST

	
	

	Rabbit droppings have been spotted on the park.

	

	Shrubberies located at the North West and North East areas of the park to be removed leaving trees and orchard.  To be arranged by Park Rangers plus an information lectern for the orchard.                 
	ST


	
	


4. Date of next meeting
Tuesday 14th February to be confirmed.

Venue to be confirmed as well, all are welcome.

